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On World Environment Day 2024, Prime Minister of India Shri Narendra Modi had 
inaugurated the ‘Ek Ped Maa Ke Naam’ campaign, urging individuals to plant  trees in 
tribute  to  their  mothers.  Since then,  this  initiative has gained widespread support  and 
participation across the globe.

2.   The Embassy of India organized a tree plantation ceremony at the Janusz Korczak 
High  School,  Warsaw  on  30th September  2025.  Ambassador  Ms.  Nagma  M.  Mallick 
planted an Oak Tree sapling in the green area of the school premises to reaffirm India’s 
commitment towards environmental sustainability and building a greener planet.

3.     Director  Bozena Bronikowska,  teachers and students of  Janusz Korczak School 
and Embassy officials discussed how the ‘Ek Pedh Maa Ke Naam’ initiative can contribute 
in creating a greener, more environment-friendly world.
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